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Government Degree College Kulgam, Kashmir
Website: http://gdckulgam.edu.in/
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E-maillD: kulgamprincipal@gmail.com

Subject: Reopening of Centralized Samarth Admission Portal.

Notice

The Centralized Samarth Admission Portal (https://jkadmission.samarth.ac.in/) has been

reopened for fresh admissions for students who have recently passed the 10+2 Bi-annual
examination or who missed earlier admission opportunities for any reason. The portal

will remain open for candidate registration from 21 November to 28" November 2024.
The candidates who are interested in admission are encouraged to take advantage
of the final chance offered and complete the admissions process within the allotted

period. You are welcome to contact us with any questions.
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Copy to:-
1. Media Secretary for wide publicity through print, electronic, and social media platforms.
2. Coordinator IQAC for information.

3. File.
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